
 

 

 

May 15, 2017 
AEI Project 17069 

 
 
TO CLIENT: Fuels Unlimited 
  P.O. Box 259 
  Sanford, FL 32772 
 

Attn: Ms. Karen Violet 
 
SUBJECT: Application for Permit Renewal – Used Oil Facility 

Fuels Unlimited (D.B.A. Oils Unlimited Inc.) U.S. EPA ID# FLR00050369 
509 S. French Avenue, Sanford, Florida 

 
 
 
Ms. Violet: 
 
Andreyev Engineering, Inc. (AEI) has begun the process of examining your permit documents, 
and will shortly begin conducting a couple site visits to address all items listed in our April 28, 
2017 proposal, to complete the FDEP Used Oil Processing Facility application for renewal, which 
you stated expires May 17, 2017.  However, we will not be able to have our work completed until 
May 26, 2017.   
 
To ensure that Fuels Unlimited does not go out of compliance, please request that FDEP extend 
your current Permit by at least two weeks (June 1, 2017 or later if the extension period needs to 
include time for FDEP to respond).   
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning our work to date, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned or John Houck at our Sanford office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ANDREYEV ENGINEERING, INC. 
 
 

 
John C. Houck 
Senior Project Geologist 


